
From: Phillip Ryan [mailto:Phillip.Ryan@ahansw.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 6 October 2017 10:23 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: stephen.bull@unitedvoice.org.au; 'Mariannew@restaurantcater.asn.au'; 
cmossman@clubsnsw.com.au 

Subject: RE: AM2014/196 and 197 – Part-time and casual employment - Hospitality Award 2010, 

Registered and Licenced Clubs Award 2010 and the Restaurant Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the correspondence below and hereby advise that while Monday 13 November would be 
preferable, we are available for both of the proposed dates. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 

Phillip Ryan 
Director, Legal and Industrial Affairs 

 

P:  02 8218 1855 
M:  0418 602 989 
F:  02 9281 1857 
 

 

Level 15, Hudson House 
131 Macquarie Street, 
Sydney NSW 2000 

Phillip.Ryan@ahansw.com.au 
ahansw.com.au 

 

 

   
 

Incorporating TAA NSW 
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